

## **EGERTON UNIVERSITY**

## APPROVED FEES STRUCTURE

**EFFECTIVE 2023/2024 ACADEMIC YEAR** 

### Contents

A)	FACULTY OF EDUCATION AND COMMUNITY STUDIES	2
B)	FACULTY OF ARTS AND SOCIAL SCIENCES	11
C)	INSTITUTE OF GENDER, WOMEN AND DEVELOPMENT STUDIE	<b>:S</b> 17
D)	FACULTY OF SCIENCE	18
E)	FACULTY OF ENVIRONMENT AND RESOURCES DEVELOPMEN	<b>NT</b> 22
F)	FACULTY OF AGRICULTURE	25
G)	FACULTY OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY	27
H)	FACULTY OF COMMERCE	30
I)	FACULTY OF LAW	31
J)	FACULTY OF VETERINARY MEDICINE AND SURGERY	33
K)	FACULTY OF HEALTH SCIENCES	38
L)	OTHER CHARGES	Error! Bookmark not defined.

#### A) FACULTY OF EDUCATION AND COMMUNITY STUDIES

#### FACULTY OF EDUCATION AND COMMUNITY STUDIES

1 DIPLOMA IN AGRICULTURA	L EDUCATI	ON (AGED)	-(SELF SPON	(SORED)						
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL			
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	П	I	П				
Tuition	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	576,000			
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500			
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500			
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	2,000			
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	12,600			
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500			
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000			
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500			
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	500			
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,200			
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	15,000			
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	10,020			
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500			
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	13,500			
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000			
Total	113,220	113,220	116,970	116,970	116,970	116,970	694,320			

E11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N AGRICU	LTURAL E	DUCATIO	N & EXT	ENSION (I	REGULAR)			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YI	EAR 3	YEA	AR 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	1	1	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	ı	1	1	1	1	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	1	1	1	1	1	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	1	-	15,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1	-	10,020
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	140,870	140,870	143,370	143,370	143,370	143,370	139,200	139,200	1,133,620

#### 3 EP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION & EXTENSION (SELF-SPONSORED)

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	YEAR 1		R 2	YI	EAR 3	YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	1	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	1	1	-	-	-	ı	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	ı	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	-	15,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	161,720	161,720	164,970	164,970	164,970	164,970	160,800	160,800	1,304,920

CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	П	I	П	I	П	
Tuition	122,400.00	122,400.00	122,400.00	122,400.00	122,400.00	122,400.00	122,400.00	122,400.00	979,200.0
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500.00	500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000.0
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750.00	750.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500.0
Registration	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	6,000.0
Medical	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	10,000.0
Caution Money	1,000.00	1,000.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000.0
Material Development	2,100.00	2,100.00	2,100.00	2,100.00	2,100.00	2,100.00	2,100.00	2,100.00	16,800.
Library	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	10,000.
Examinations	2,000.00	2,000.00	2,000.00	2,000.00	2,000.00	2,000.00	2,000.00	2,000.00	16,000.
Activity	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	6,000.
Student ID	250.00	250.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	500.
Students Union	200.00	200.00	200.00	200.00	200.00	200.00	200.00	200.00	1,600.
Teaching Practice	3,500.00	3,500.00	3,250.00	3,250.00	3,250.00	3,250.00	-	-	20,000.
Field Attachmemt	1,670.00	1,670.00	1,670.00	1,670.00	1,670.00	1,670.00	-	-	10,020.
Laboratory	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	10,000.
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250.00	2,250.00	2,250.00	2,250.00	2,250.00	2,250.00	2,250.00	2,250.00	18,000.
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000.00	5,000.00	5,000.00	5,000.00	5,000.00	5,000.00	30,000.
Total	141,870.00	141,870.00	144,120.00	144,120.00	144,120.00	144,120.00	139,200.00	139,200.00	1,138,620.

5 EP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION & EXTENSION (SELF-SPONSORED)-APPLICABLE TO 2025 COHORT									
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	П	I	П	I	П	
Tuition	144,000.00	144,000.00	144,000.00	144,000.00	144,000.00	144,000.00	144,000.00	144,000.00	1,152,000.00
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500.00	500.00	1	-	1	-	-	-	1,000.00
Registration	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	6,000.00
Medical	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	10,000.00
Caution Money	1,000.00	1,000.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000.00
Material Development	2,100.00	2,100.00	2,100.00	2,100.00	2,100.00	2,100.00	2,100.00	2,100.00	16,800.00
Library	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	10,000.00
Examinations	2,000.00	2,000.00	2,000.00	2,000.00	2,000.00	2,000.00	2,000.00	2,000.00	16,000.00
Activity	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	750.00	6,000.00
Student ID	250.00	250.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	500.00
Students Union	200.00	200.00	200.00	200.00	200.00	200.00	200.00	200.00	1,600.00
Teaching Practice	3,500.00	3,500.00	3,250.00	3,250.00	3,250.00	3,250.00	-	-	20,000.00
Field Attachmemt	1,670.00	1,670.00	1,670.00	1,670.00	1,670.00	1,670.00	-	-	10,020.00
Laboratory	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	1,250.00	10,000.00
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250.00	2,250.00	2,250.00	2,250.00	2,250.00	2,250.00	2,250.00	2,250.00	18,000.00
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000.00	5,000.00	5,000.00	5,000.00	5,000.00	5,000.00	30,000.00
Total	162,720.00	162,720.00	165,720.00	165,720.00	165,720.00	165,720.00	160,800.00	160,800.00	1,309,920.00

#### 6 E14-BACHELOR OF EDUCATION (SCIENCE)-REGULAR

CHARGES (KSH)	` '		YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	TOTAL	
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	-	15,000
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	139,200	139,200	141,700	141,700	141,700	141,700	139,200	139,200	1,123,600

#### 7 EP14-BACHELOR OF EDUCATION (SCIENCE)(SELF SPONSORED)

114-BACILLEON OF EDUCATION (SCHENCE)(SEH STONSONED)										
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL	
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II		
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000	
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000	
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000	
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000	
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800	
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000	
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000	
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500	
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600	
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	-	15,000	
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000	
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000	
Total	160,050	160,050	163,300	163,300	163,300	163,300	160,800	160,800	1,294,900	

8 E14-BACHELOR OF EDUCATION (SCIENCE)-REGULAR-APPLICABLE TO 2025 COHORT										
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL	
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	II	I	П	I	II		
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200	
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000	
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500	
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000	
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000	
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800	
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000	
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000	
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500	
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600	
Teaching Practice	3,500	3,500	3,250	3,250	3,250	3,250	-	-	20,000	
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000	
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000	
Total	140,200	140,200	142,450	142,450	142,450	142,450	139,200	139,200	1,128,600	

		ı	1	ı	ı	ı	ı	1	I	
9	EP14-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT	ION (SCIEN	CE)(SELF SP	ONSORED)-A	PPLICABLE	TO 2025 CO	HORT			
	CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
	SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	п	I	П	
	Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000
	CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
	Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
	Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
	Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
	Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
	Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
	Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
	Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
	Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
	Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
	Teaching Practice	3,500	3,500	3,250	3,250	3,250	3,250	-	-	20,000
	Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
	ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
	Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
	Total	161,050	161,050	164,050	164,050	164,050	164,050	160,800	160,800	1,299,900

#### 10 E19-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT(REGULAR)

E19-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT (REGULAR)										
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL	
SEMESTERS	I	п	I	п	I	II	I	п		
Tuition	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	612,000	
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000	
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500	
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000	
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000	
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800	
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000	
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000	
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	1	-	-	500	
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600	
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020	
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000	
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000	
Total	92,470	92,470	94,970	94,970	94,970	94,970	93,300	93,300	751,420	

#### 11 EP19-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT(SELF SPONSORED)

ETS BROWEDOR OF BOLEROE IN COMMONTE BEVELOTMENT (SEEF OF COMMOND)										
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL	
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	П	I	П	I	II		
Tuition	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	720,000	
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000	
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000	
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000	
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800	
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000	
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000	
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500	
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600	
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020	
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000	
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000	
Total	105,220	105,220	108,470	108,470	108,470	108,470	106,800	106,800	857,920	

12 E15-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N CLOTHIN	C TEVTILE	AND INTERIC	DE DESIGNA	RECTILAR)				
					,	D.4	T.T. 4		TOTAL
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA		YEA		YEA		YEA		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	816,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1670	-	-	10,020
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	117,970	117,970	120,470	120,470	120,470	120,470	118,800	118,800	955,420

									1
3 EP15-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN CLOTHI	NG, TEXTILE	AND INTERI	OR DESIGN	(SELF SPONS	ORED)			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	960,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1670	-	-	10,020
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	135,220	135,220	138,470	138,470	138,470	138,470	136,800	136,800	1,097,920

4 E13-BACHELOR OF EDUCATION	N (ARTS)-R	EGULAR							
E111-BACHELOR OF EDUCATI			OD DEVELO	PMENT EDIT	CATION - REC	CIILAR			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA		YEA		YEA		YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	734,400
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	_	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	107,350	107,350	109,850	109,850	109,850	109,850	107,350	107,350	868,800

		(ARTS)	CLI E CDANC	ORED						
17	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCATI					O LETECT	T D OD COOK	T.D.		
	EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT									
	CHARGES (KSH)		AR 1	YEA		YEA		YEAF		TOTAL
-	SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	251.22
-	Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	864,000
-	CUE-Quality Assurance Charges		500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
	Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
	Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
-	Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
	Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
-	Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
	Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
	Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
	Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
- 1	Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
	Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	-	15,000
	ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
]	Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
	Total	122,800	122,800	126,050	126,050	126,050	126,050	123,550	123,550	996,900
	E13-BACHELOR OF EDUCATI E111-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT	ION IN EAR			PMENT EDU		GULAR			
$\dashv$	CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
	SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	П	I	II	
$\perp$	Tuition	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	734,40
$\overline{}$	CUE-Quality Assurance Charge		500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,00
	KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,50
	Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
$\perp$	Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,00
$\perp$	Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,00
$\perp$	Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,80
$\perp$	Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,00
$\perp$	Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,00
	Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
$\perp$	Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	50
$\perp$	Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,60
-	Teaching Practice	3,500	3,500	3,250	3,250	3,250	3,250	-	_	20,00
$\perp$	ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250					
	Fields Visits			2,230	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	
		-	_	5,000	5,000	2,250 5,000	2,250 5,000	2,250 5,000	2,250 5,000	18,00 30,00
_[	Total	108,350	108,350							18,00 30,00
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT	ION (ARTS)	-SELF SPONS	5,000 110,600 SORED	5,000 110,600	5,000 110,600	5,000 110,600	5,000 107,350	5,000	18,00
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA	ION (ARTS)	SELF SPONS	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL	5,000 110,600 LOPMENT EI	5,000 110,600 DUCATION - S	5,000 110,600	5,000 107,350 DRED	5,000	18,00 30,00 873,80
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH)	TION (ARTS) TION IN EA	-SELF SPONS	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL	5,000 110,600	5,000 110,600 DUCATION - S YEAR 3	5,000 110,600 SELF SPONSO	5,000 107,350 DRED YEAR 4	5,000 107,350	18,00 30,00
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS	TION (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDE	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2	5,000 110,600 COPMENT EI	5,000 110,600 DUCATION - S YEAR 3	5,000 110,600 SELF SPONSO	5,000 107,350 DRED YEAR 4	5,000 107,350	18,00 30,00 873,80 TOTAL
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition	TION (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 I 108,000	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDH II 108,000	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL	5,000 110,600	5,000 110,600 DUCATION - S YEAR 3	5,000 110,600 SELF SPONSO	5,000 107,350 DRED YEAR 4	5,000 107,350	18,00 30,00 873,80 TOTAL
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	TION (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 I 108,000 500	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDE II 108,000 500	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000	5,000 110,600 OPMENT EI II 108,000	5,000 110,600 DUCATION - S YEAR 3 I 108,000	5,000 110,600 SELF SPONSO II 108,000	5,000 107,350 DRED YEAR 4 I 108,000	5,000 107,350 II 108,000	18,00 30,00 873,80 TOTAL 864,0
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition	TION (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 1 108,000 500 750	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDF II 108,000 500 750	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000	5,000 110,600 OPMENT EI  II  108,000  -  750	5,000 110,600 DUCATION - S YEAR 3 I 108,000	5,000 110,600 SELF SPONSO II 108,000 - 750	5,000 107,350 DRED YEAR 4 I 108,000	5,000 107,350 II 108,000 - 750	18,00 30,00 873,80  TOTAL  864,0 1,0 6,0
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition CUE-Quality Assurance Charge Registration Medical	TON (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 I 108,000 500 750 1,250	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDF II 108,000 500 750 1,250	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000	5,000 110,600 OPMENT EI II 108,000	5,000 110,600 DUCATION - S YEAR 3 I 108,000	5,000 110,600 SELF SPONSO II 108,000	5,000 107,350 DRED YEAR 4 I 108,000	5,000 107,350 II 108,000	18,00 30,00 873,80  TOTAL  864,0 1,0 6,0 10,0
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition CUE-Quality Assurance Charge Registration	TION (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 1 108,000 500 750	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDI II 108,000 500 750 1,250 1,000	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 110,600 OPMENT EI  II  108,000  -  750	5,000 110,600 DUCATION - S YEAR 3 I 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 110,600 SELF SPONSO II 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 107,350 PRED YEAR 4 I 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 107,350 II 108,000 - 750 1,250	18,00 30,00 873,80  TOTAL  864,0 1,0 6,0 10,0 2,0
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition CUE-Quality Assurance Charge Registration Medical	TON (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 I 108,000 500 750 1,250	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDF II 108,000 500 750 1,250	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 110,600 LOPMENT EI II 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 110,600 DUCATION - S YEAR 3 I 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 110,600 SELF SPONSO II 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 107,350 PRED YEAR 4 I 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 107,350 II 108,000 - 750 1,250	18,00 30,00 873,80  TOTAL  864,0 1,0 6,0 10,0 2,0
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition CUE-Quality Assurance Charge Registration Medical Caution Money	TON (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 I 108,000 500 750 1,250 1,000	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDI II 108,000 500 750 1,250 1,000	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 110,600 110,600 III 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 110,600 DUCATION - S YEAR 3 I 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 110,600 SELF SPONSO II 108,000 - 750 1,250	5,000 107,350 VEAR 4 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100	5,000 107,350 II 108,000 - 750 1,250	18,00 30,00 873,80  TOTAL  864,0 1,0 6,0 10,0 2,0 16,8
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition CUE-Quality Assurance Charge Registration Medical Caution Money Material Development	TON (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 I 108,000 500 750 1,250 1,000 2,100	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDF II 108,000 500 750 1,250 1,000 2,100	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100	5,000 110,600 110,600 III 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100	5,000 110,600 DUCATION - S YEAR 3 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100	5,000 110,600 110,600 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100	5,000 107,350 VEAR 4 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100	5,000 107,350 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100	18,00 30,00 873,80  TOTAL  864,0 1,0 6,0 10,0 2,0 16,8 10,0
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition CUE-Quality Assurance Charge Registration Medical Caution Money Material Development Library	TON (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 I 108,000 500 750 1,250 1,000 2,100 1,250	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDI II 108,000 500 750 1,250 1,000 2,100 1,250	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250	5,000 110,600 110,600 III 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250	5,000 110,600 110,600 DUCATION - S YEAR 3 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250	5,000 110,600 110,600 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250	5,000 107,350 VEAR 4 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250	5,000 107,350 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250	18,00 30,00 873,80  TOTAL  864,0 1,0 6,0 10,0 2,0 16,8 10,0 16,6
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition CUE-Quality Assurance Charge Registration Medical Caution Money Material Development Library Examinations	TON (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 I 108,000 500 750 1,250 1,000 2,100 1,250 2,000	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDF II 108,000 500 750 1,250 1,000 2,100 1,250 2,000	5,000 110,600 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000	5,000 110,600 110,600 III 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000	5,000 110,600 110,600 110,600 YEAR 3 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000	5,000 110,600 110,600 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000	5,000 107,350 YEAR 4 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000	5,000 107,350 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000	18,00 30,00 873,80  TOTAL  864,6 1,6 6,6 10,6 10,6 10,6 10,6 6,6 10,6 6,6 10,6 6,6
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition CUE-Quality Assurance Charge Registration Medical Caution Money Material Development Library Examinations Activity	TON (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 I 108,000 500 750 1,250 1,000 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDH  11	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	5,000 110,600 110,600 III 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000	5,000 110,600 110,600 110,600 YEAR 3 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000	5,000 110,600 110,600 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000	5,000 107,350 YEAR 4 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000	5,000 107,350 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	18,00 30,00 873,80  TOTAL  864,0 1,0 6,0 10,0 2,0 16,8 10,0 6,0 5
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition CUE-Quality Assurance Charge Registration Medical Caution Money Material Development Library Examinations Activity Student ID	TON (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 I 108,000 750 1,250 1,000 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 2,500	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDF II 108,000 500 750 1,250 1,000 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 250	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	5,000 110,600 110,600 III 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	5,000 110,600 110,600 110,600 YEAR 3 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	5,000 110,600 110,600 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	5,000 107,350 PRED YEAR 4 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	5,000 107,350 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	18,00 30,00 873,80  TOTAL  864,6 1,6 10,6 10,6 10,6 16,6 10,6 16,6 1,6 1,6
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition CUE-Quality Assurance Charge Registration Medical Caution Money Material Development Library Examinations Activity Student ID Students Union Teaching Practice	TON (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 I 108,000 750 1,250 1,000 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 2,000 750 2,000 750 2,000	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDH  11	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 - 2,000 - 200	5,000 110,600 110,600 III 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	5,000 110,600 110,600 110,600 YEAR 3 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 - 200 3,250	5,000 110,600 110,600 II 108,000 	5,000 107,350 PRED YEAR 4 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	5,000 107,350 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	18,00 30,00 873,80  TOTAL  864,0 1,0 6,0 10,0 2,0 16,8 10,0 6,0 1,6 20,0
	EP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT EP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA CHARGES (KSH) SEMESTERS Tuition CUE-Quality Assurance Charge Registration Medical Caution Money Material Development Library Examinations Activity Student ID Students Union	TON (ARTS) TION IN EA YEAR 1 I 108,000 750 1,250 1,000 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 250 200 3,500	-SELF SPONS RLY CHILDF II 108,000 500 750 1,250 1,000 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 250	5,000 110,600 SORED HOOD DEVEL YEAR 2 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 - 200 3,250	5,000 110,600 110,600 III 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 - 2,000 3,250	5,000 110,600 110,600 DUCATION - S YEAR 3 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 - 2,000	5,000 110,600 110,600 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750	5,000 107,350 VEAR 4 I 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 - 2,000	5,000 107,350 II 108,000 - 750 1,250 - 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 - 2,000	18,00 30,00 873,80  TOTAL  864,0 6,0 10,0 16,8 10,0 16,0 2,0 16,0 10,0 16,0 18,0

DIPLOMA IN EDUCATION AR	TS(SECONDA	ARY OPTION	) -(SELF SPO	NSORED)			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	п	I	П	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	432,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	12,600
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,200
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	13,500
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000
Total	86,300	86,300	90,050	90,050	90,050	90,050	532,800

19 E110-BACHELOR OF PSYCHOL	OGY- REGI	LAR							
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	612,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	91,220	91,220	93,720	93,720	93,720	93,720	92,050	92,050	741,420

									1
EP110-BACHELOR OF PSYCHO	LOGY- SEL	F SPONSORE	<b>D</b>						
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	IR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	IR 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	п	I	п	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	720,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	ı	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	103,970	103,970	107,220	107,220	107,220	107,220	105,550	105,550	847,920

ESP14-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT	TION (BED)	N SCIENCE	- SCHOOL B	ASED (SELF	SPONSORED	)							
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3			YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	III	I	П	Ш	I	п	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	1,152,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	1	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	16,000
Activity	1,000	500		1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-		400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-	-	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	-	-	-	15,000
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	30,000
Total	116,100	108,000	96,000	117,600	113,000	96,000	117,600	113,000	96,000	115,100	110,500	96,000	1,294,900

ESP13-BACHELOR OF EDUCAT	ION ARTS -	SCHOOL BA	SED (SELF S	PONSORED	); ECDE								
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3			YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	п	Ш	I	II	III	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	864,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000		1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-	-	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	-	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	30,000
Total	90,600	83,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	89,600	85,500	72,000	996,900

BACHELOR OF EDUCATION (B)	ED) PRIMAI	RY - SCHOO	L BASED (SE	LF SPONSO	RED)								
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3			YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	П	III	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	864,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-		-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-	-	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	-	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	30,000
Total	90,600	83,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	89,600	85,500	72,000	996,900

CHARCES (VCID	T.787 A	D 1	T/T 4	D 4	T.777.4	D 4	T777.47	D 4	TOTAL
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA		YEA		YEA		YEAL		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	138,370	138,370	140,870	140,870	140,870	140,870	139,200	139,200	1,118,620

25 EP12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN AGRICU	LTURE & HU	MAN ECOLO	GY EXTENS	ION -SELF SP	ONSORED			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	159,220	159,220	162,470	162,470	162,470	162,470	160,800	160,800	1,289,920

ESP12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	E IN AGRIC	ULTURE & H	UMAN ECOL	OGY EXTEN	SION - SCHO	OL BASED (S	SELF SPONSO	RED)					
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3			YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	1,152,000
<b>CUE-Quality Assurance Charges</b>	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-	-	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-	-	-	10,020
Laboratory	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	18,000
Fields Visits	-		-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	30,000
Total	115,270	107,170	96,000	116,770	112,170	96,000	116,770	112,170	96,000	115,100	110,500	96,000	1,289,920

7 ESP111-BACHELOR OF EDUCA	TION IN EA	RLY CHILDE	HOOD DEVEL	OPMENT EI	OUCATION -	SCHOOL BAS	SED (SELF SPO	ONSORED)					
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3			YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	III	I	п	III	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	864,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	6,000
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	ı	2,200	2,000	-	16,800
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	16,000
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	6,000
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-	-	1,600
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	-	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	30,000
Total	90,600	83,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	89,600	85,500	72,000	996,900

DIPLOMA IN EDUCATION (P	KIMAKY OPI	10N) - SCHO	OL BASED (	SELF SPONS	OKŁD)					
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	Ш	I	II	III	I	п	III	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	648,0
Registration	1,500	-	-	1,500	-	-	1,500		-	4,5
Medical	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	7,5
Caution Money	2,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,0
Material Development	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	2,200	2,000	-	12,6
Library	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	1,500	1,000	-	7,5
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	12,0
Activity	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	1,000	500	-	4,5
Student ID	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	5
Students Union	400	-	-	400	-	-	400	-	-	1,2
Teaching Practice	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	15,0
ICT & Internet Charges	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	2,500	2,000	-	13,5
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	20,0
Total	89,600	83,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	92,100	88,000	72,000	748,8

#### B) FACULTY OF ARTS AND SOCIAL SCIENCES

STORY & E	CONOMICS	· Alli-BACI	TELOP OF A	DTC (ECONO	Affect 6 coc	TOLOGED.						
	A110-BACHELOR OF ARTS (HISTORY & ECONOMICS); A111-BACHELOR OF ARTS (ECONOMICS & SOCIOLOGY);											
2-BACHELO	OR OF ARTS	(SOCIOLOG	Y AND RELI	GIOUS STUD	IES) - REGUL	AR						
YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL				
I	II	I	П	I	П	I	II					
61,200	61,200	61,200	61,200	61,200	61,200	61,200	61,200	489,600				
500	500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000				
750	750.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500				
750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000				
1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000				
1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000				
2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800				
1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000				
2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000				
750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000				
250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500				
200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600				
2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000				
-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000				
74,250	74,250	76,750	76,750	76,750	76,750	76,750	76,750	609,000				
	YEA  I 61,200 500 750 750 1,250 1,000 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 250 200 2,250	YEAR 1  I II  61,200 61,200  500 500.00  750 750.00  750 750  1,250 1,250  1,000 1,000  2,100 2,100  1,250 1,250  2,000 2,000  750 750  250 250  200 200  2,250 2,250	YEAR 1         YEAR 1           I         II         I           61,200         61,200         61,200           500         500.00         -           750         750.00         -           750         750         750           1,250         1,250         1,250           1,000         1,000         -           2,100         2,100         2,100           1,250         1,250         1,250           2,000         2,000         2,000           750         750         750           250         250         -           200         200         200           2,250         2,250         2,250           -         5,000	YEAR 1         YEAR 2           I         II         I         II           61,200         61,200         61,200         61,200           500         500.00         -         -           750         750.00         -         -           750         750         750         750           1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250           1,000         1,000         -         -           2,100         2,100         2,100         2,100           1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250           2,000         2,000         2,000         2,000           750         750         750         750           250         250         -         -           200         200         200         200           2,250         2,250         2,250         2,250           -         -         5,000         5,000	YEAR 1         YEAR 2         YEAR 1           I         II         I         II         I           61,200         61,200         61,200         61,200         61,200           500         500.00         -         -         -           750         750.00         -         -         -           750         750         750         750         750           1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250           1,000         1,000         -         -         -         -           2,100         2,100         2,100         2,100         2,100           1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250           2,000         2,000         2,000         2,000         2,000           750         750         750         750         750           250         250         -         -         -           200         200         200         200         200           2,250         2,250         2,250         2,250         2,250           -         -         5,000         5,000         5,000	YEAR 1         YEAR 2         YEAR 3           I         II         I         II         I         II         II	$\begin{array}{c ccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccccc$	YEAR 1         YEAR 2         YEAR 3         YEAR 4           I         II         I         II         I         II         II				

		i					l	İ	L
AP110-BACHELOR OF ARTS (	HISTORY &	ECONOMIC	S); AP111-BA	CHELOR O	F ARTS (ECO	NOMICS & S	OCIOLOGY);		
AP13-BACHELOR OF ARTS; AI	P112-BACHE	LOR OF ART	S (SOCIOLO	GY AND RE	LIGIOUS STU	JDIES) - SELF	SPONSORED	)	
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	IR 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	П	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	576,000
<b>CUE-Quality Assurance Charge</b> :	500	500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	84,300	84,300	87,550	87,550	87,550	87,550	87,550	87,550	693,900

3 FACULTY OF ARTS AND SO	CIAL SCIEN	CES(APPLIC	CABLE TO C	OHORT 20	25)				
A110-BACHELOR OF ARTS	(HISTORY	& ECONOM	ICS); A111-I	SACHELOR	OF ARTS (E	CONOMICS	& SOCIOLO	GY);	
A13-BACHELOR OF ARTS; A	112-BACH	ELOR OF AF	RTS (SOCIO	LOGY AND	RELIGIOUS	STUDIES) - F	EGULAR		
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	П	I	П	I	П	
Tuition	61200	61200	61200	61200	61200	61200	61200	61200	489600
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	1000
<b>KUCCPS-Placement Charges</b>	750	750	0	0	0	0	0	0	1500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	2000
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	16800
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	16000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1600
Field Attachmemt	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	10020
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	18000
Fields Visits	0	0	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	30000
Total	75920	75920	78420	78420	78420	78420	76750	76750	619020

ELCHT TU OF ARTS AND SOC	AT COTTNO	EC/ADDITION	DIE TO COU	ODT AGAS)	l	<del> </del>			<del>                                     </del>
FACULTY OF ARTS AND SOCI									
AP110-BACHELOR OF ARTS (	HISTORY &	ECONOMIC	S); AP111-BA	CHELOR O	F ARTS (ECO	NOMICS & S	OCIOLOGY);		
AP13-BACHELOR OF ARTS; A	P112-BACHE	LOR OF ART	IS (SOCIOLO	OGY AND RI	ELIGIOUS STU	UDIES) - SELI	SPONSORED	)	
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	72000	72000	72000	72000	72000	72000	72000	72000	576000
<b>CUE-Quality Assurance Charge</b>	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	1000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	2000
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	16800
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	16000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1600
Field Attachmemt	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	10020
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	18000
Fields Visits	0	0	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	30000
Total	85970	85970	89220	89220	89220	89220	87550	87550	703920

								l	
5 A113-BACHELOR OF ARTS (HI	STORY & I	NTERNATION	NAL STUDIES	) - REGULA	R	•	•	•	
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	AR 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	Ι	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	612,000
<b>CUE-Quality Assurance Charges</b>	500	500.00	-	ı	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750.00	-	ı	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	ı	ı	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	89,550	89,550	92,050	92,050	92,050	92,050	92,050	92,050	731,400

I I	I	. I				ı		I	I
AP113-BACHELOR OF ARTS (H	IISTORY &	INTERNATIO	NAL STUDIE	S) - SELF SI	PONSORED				
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	AR 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	720,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	102,300	102,300	105,550	105,550	105,550	105,550	105,550	105,550	837,900

A113-BACHELOR OF ARTS (H	ISTORY & I	NTERNATIO	NAL STUDIES	6) - REGULA	R(APPLICAB	LE TO 2025 C	OHORT)		
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	П	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	76500	76500	76500	76500	76500	76500	76500	76500	612000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	1000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	0	0	0	0	0	0	1500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	2000
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	16800
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	16000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	500
Field Attachmemt	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	10020
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1600
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	18000
Fields Visits	0	0	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	30000
Total	91220	91220	93720	93720	93720	93720	92050	92050	741420

AP113-BACHELOR OF ARTS (I	HISTORY &	INTERNATIO	ONAL STUDIE	S) - SELF SI	PONSORED(A	PPLICABLE 1	TO 2025 COHO	ORT)	
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	90000	90000	90000	90000	90000	90000	90000	90000	72000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	100
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	600
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1000
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	200
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	1680
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1000
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	1600
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	600
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	50
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	160
Field Attachmemt	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	1002
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	1800
Fields Visits	0	0	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	3000
Total	103970	103970	107220	107220	107220	107220	105550	105550	84792

+									
A16-BACHELOR OF ARTS (CO	MMUNICAT	ION & MEDL	A)						
A17-BACHELOR OF LIBRARY	AND INFOR	MATION SCI	ENCE-REGU	LAR					
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	п	I	п	I	п	I	п	
Tuition	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	816,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	116,720	116,720	119,220	119,220	119,220	119,220	117,550	117,550	945,420

i i								i	
AP16-BACHELOR OF ARTS (CO	OMMUNICA	TION & MED	IA)						
AP17-BACHELOR OF LIBRARY	AND INFO	RMATION SO	CIENCE-SELE	SPONSORE	<b>D</b>				
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	Ι	п	I	П	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	960,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,00
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,60
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,00
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,00
Total	133,970	133,970	137,220	137,220	137,220	137,220	135,550	135,550	1,087,920
									1

TECONOLE								
LCONOM	ICS AND STA	ATISTICS - R	EGULAR					
YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
750.00	750.00	-	-	-	-		-	1,500
750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
135,450	135,450	137,950	137,950	137,950	137,950	137,950	137,950	1,098,600
	YEA  I 122,400 500 750.00 750 1,250 1,000 2,100 1,250 2,000 750 250 200 2,250	YEAR 1           I         II           122,400         122,400           500         500           750.00         750.00           750         750           1,250         1,250           1,000         1,000           2,100         2,100           1,250         1,250           2,000         2,000           750         750           250         250           200         2,250           -         -	YEAR 1         YEA           I         II         I           122,400         122,400         122,400           500         500         -           750.00         750.00         -           750         750         750           1,250         1,250         1,250           1,000         1,000         -           2,100         2,100         2,100           1,250         1,250         1,250           2,000         2,000         2,000           750         750         750           250         250         -           200         200         200           2,250         2,250         2,250           -         5,000	YEAR 1         YEAR 2           I         II         I         II           122,400         122,400         122,400         122,400           500         500         -         -           750.00         750.00         -         -           750         750         750         750           1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250           1,000         1,000         -         -           2,100         2,100         2,100         2,100           1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250           2,000         2,000         2,000         2,000           750         750         750         750           250         250         -         -           200         200         200         200           2,250         2,250         2,250         2,250           -         5,000         5,000         5,000	YEAR 1         YEAR 2         YEAR 1           I         II         I         II         I           122,400         122,400         122,400         122,400         122,400           500         500         -         -         -           750.00         750.00         -         -         -           750         750         750         750         750           1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250           1,000         1,000         -         -         -           2,100         2,100         2,100         2,100         2,100           1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250           2,000         2,000         2,000         2,000         2,000         2,000           750         750         750         750         750         750           250         250         -         -         -         -           200         200         200         200         200           2,250         2,250         2,250         2,250         2,250           -         -         5,000         5,000         5	YEAR 1         YEAR 2         YEAR 3           I         II         I         II         I           122,400         122,400         122,400         122,400         122,400           500         500         -         -         -         -           750.00         750.00         -         -         -         -           750         750         750         750         750         750           1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250         1,250           1,000         1,000         -         -         -         -         -         -           2,100         2,100         2,100         2,100         2,100         2,100         2,100         1,250	YEAR 1         YEAR 2         YEAR 3         YEAR           I         II         I         II         I         II         I         II         II	YEAR 1         YEAR 2         YEAR 3         YEAR 4           I         II         I         II         I         II         II

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	п	I	п	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,0
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,0
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,0
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,0
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,0
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,8
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,0
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,0
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,0
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	5
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,6
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,0
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,0
Total	156,300	156,300	159,550	159,550	159,550	159,550	159,550	159,550	1,269,9

		1							
A18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN ECONOM	IICS AND STA	ATISTICS - R	EGULAR					
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	122400	122400	122400	122400	122400	122400	122400	122400	979200
<b>CUE-Quality Assurance Charge</b>	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	1000
<b>KUCCPS-Placement Charges</b>	750	750	0	0	0	0	0	0	1500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	2000
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	16800
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	16000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1600
Field Attachmemt	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	10020
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	18000
Fields Visits	0	0	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	30000
Total	137120	137120	139620	139620	139620	139620	137950	137950	1108620

AP18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN ECONO	MICS AND ST	TATISTICS-S	ELF SPONSO	ORED				
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	П	I	П	
Tuition	144000	144000	144000	144000	144000	144000	144000	144000	115200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	100
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	600
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1000
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	200
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	1680
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1000
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	1600
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	600
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	50
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	160
Field Attachmemt	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	1002
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	180
Fields Visits	0	0	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	300
Total	157970	157970	161220	161220	161220	161220	159550	159550	127992

DIPLOMA IN COMMUNICATION	ON AND PUBI	IC RELATIO	ONS				
DIPLOMA IN CRIMINOLOGY	AND SECURI	TY STUDIES	-(SELF SPON	SORED)			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	60,000	60,000	60,000	60,000	60,000	60,000	360,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	12,600
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,200
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	13,500
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000
Total	73,470	73,470	77,220	77,220	77,220	77,220	455,820

DIPLOMA IN JOURNALISM A	ND MASS CO	MMUNICAT	ION				
DIPLOMA IN LIBRARY AND I	NFORMATIC	ON SCIENCE-	SELF SPONS	ORED			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	IR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	п	I	П	
Tuition	78,000	78,000	78,000	78,000	78,000	78,000	468,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	2,00
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	12,60
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,50
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,00
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,50
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	50
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,20
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1670	10,02
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	13,50
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,00
Total	91,470	91,470	95,220	95,220	95,220	95,220	563,820

A19-BACHELOR OF ARTS (CRI	IMINOLOGY	& SECURIT	Y STUDIES)	- REGULAR					
CHARGES (KSH)		AR 1	YEA		YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	п	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	612,00
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,00
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750.00	750.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,50
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,00
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,00
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,80
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,00
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,00
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	50
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,60
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,02
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,00
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,00
Total	91,220	91,220	93,720	93,720	93,720	93,720	92,050	92,050	741,42

AP19-BACHELOR OF ARTS (CF	RIMINOLOG	Y & SECURI	TY STUDIES	) - SELF SPC	NSORED				
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	720,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	103,970	103,970	107,220	107,220	107,220	107,220	105,550	105,550	847,920

#### C) INSTITUTE OF GENDER, WOMEN AND DEVELOPMENT STUDIES

INSTITUT	E OF GENDE	R WOMEN A	ND DEVELO	PMENT STU	DIES		
DIPLOMA IN GENDER AND DE	VELOPMENT	STUDIES - S	SELF SPONS	ORED			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	60,000	60,000	60,000	60,000	60,000	60,000	360,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	ı	ı	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	12,600
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500
Student ID	250	250	-	-	ı	ı	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,200
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	1,670	1670	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	13,500
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000
Total	73,470	73,470	77,220	77,220	77,220	77,220	455,820

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	76,500	612,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	91,220	91,220	93,720	93,720	93,720	93,720	92,050	92,050	741,420

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	90,000	720,00
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,00
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,00
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,00
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,80
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,00
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,00
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	50
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,60
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,02
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,00
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,00
Total	103,970	103,970	107,220	107,220	107,220	107,220	105,550	105,550	847,92

#### D) FACULTY OF SCIENCE

DIPLOMA IN COMPUTER SCIENCE													
DIPLOMA IN MODERN CHEMI	STRY LABOR	RATORY TE	CHNOLOGY	- SELF SPON	SORED								
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R l	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL						
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	II	I	II							
Tuition	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	96,000	576,000						
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500						
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500						
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	2,000						
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	12,600						
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500						
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000						
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500						
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	500						
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,200						
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	10,020						
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500						
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	13,500						
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000						
Total	110,720	110,720	114,470	114,470	114,470	114,470	679,320						

2 S11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE -	REGULAR								
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	II	I	II	I	П	
Tuition	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	897,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1250	1,250	1250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1250	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	126,500	126,500	129,000	129,000	129,000	129,000	129,000	129,000	1,027,000

SP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	- SELF SPO	NSORED							
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	п	I	II	I	п	I	II	
Tuition	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	1,056,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1250	1,250	1250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1250	10,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	145,550	145,550	148,800	148,800	148,800	148,800	148,800	148,800	1,183,900

		I	I	1			I	I	I	1 1
4	S11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE -	REGULAR(	APPLICABL	E TO 2025 CO	HORT)					
	CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
	SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	П	I	II	
	Tuition	112200	112200	112200	112200	112200	112200	112200	112200	897600
	CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	1000
	KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	0	0	0	0	0	0	1500
	Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000
	Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
	Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	2000
	Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	16800
	Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
	Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	16000
	Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000
	Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	500
	Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1600
	Field Attachmemt	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	10020
	Laboratory	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
	ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	18000
	Fields Visits	0	0	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	30000
	Total	128170	128170	130670	130670	130670	130670	129000	129000	1037020

SP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	- SELF SPO	ORT)							
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	132000	132000	132000	132000	132000	132000	132000	132000	105600
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	100
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	600
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1000
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	200
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	1680
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1000
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	1600
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	600
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	50
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	160
Field Attachmemt	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	1002
Laboratory	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1000
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	1800
Fields Visits	0	0	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	3000
Total	147220	147220	150470	150470	150470	150470	148800	148800	119392
I.									

S18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N STATISTI	CS - REGULA	R						
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	п	I	п	I	п	I	п	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-			-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-			-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	135,450	135,450	137,950	137,950	137,950	137,950	137,950	137,950	1,098,600

SP18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN STATIST	ICS (SELF S	PONSORED)						
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	п	I	II	
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	156,300	156,300	159,550	159,550	159,550	159,550	159,550	159,550	1,269,900

8 S18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN STATIST	ICS - REGUL	AR(APPLICA	BLE TO 202	5 COHORT)				
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
<b>KUCCPS-Placement Charges</b>	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	137,120	137,120	139,620	139,620	139,620	139,620	137,950	137,950	1,108,620

SP18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	P18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN STATISTICS (SELF SPONSORED)-APPLICABLE TO 2025 COHORT											
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1	Ì	YEAR 2	,	YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL			
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II				
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000			
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000			
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000			
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000			
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	_	_	-	2,000			
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800			
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000			
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000			
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000			
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500			
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600			
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020			
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000			
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000			
Total	157,970	157,970	161,220	161,220	161,220	161,220	159,550	159,550	1,279,920			

S12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N BIOMEDI	CAL SCIENC	E AND TECH	NOLOGY;					
S13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N COMPUTE	R SCIENCE;	S17-BACHEI	OR OF SCI	ENCE IN APPI	LIED COMPU	TER SCIENCE		
S14- BACHELOR OF SCIENCE 1	N APPLIED	AQUATIC S	CIENCE; S19	-BACHELOR	OF SCIENCE	IN ACTURIA	L SCIENCES		
S15- BACHELOR OF SCIENCE 1	N BIOCHEN	IISTRY -REC	GULAR						
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEAR 2		YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	п	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,20
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,00
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750.00	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,5
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,0
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,0
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,0
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,80
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,0
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,0
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,0
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	5
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,6
Laboratory	1,250.0	1,250.0	1,250.0	1,250.0	1,250.0	1,250.0	1,250.0	1,250.0	10,0
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,0
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,0
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,0
Total	138,370	138,370	140,870	140,870	140,870	140,870	139,200	139,200	1,118,6

11 SP12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN BIOMED	ICAL SCIEN	CE AND TECI	HNOLOGY;								
SP13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN COMPUT	ER SCIENCE	; SP17-BACH	ELOR OF SO	CIENCE IN AI	PPLIED COM	PUTER SCIENC	CE .				
SP14- BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN APPLIED AQUATIC SCIENCE; SP19-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ACTURIAL SCIENCES												
SP15- BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN BIOCHEMISTRY - SELF SPONSORED												
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1 YEAR 2 YEAR 3 YEAR 4											
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	II	I	П	I	II				
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000			
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000			
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000			
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000			
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000			
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800			
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000			
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000			
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000			
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500			
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600			
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000			
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020			
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000			
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000			
Total	159,220	159,220	162,470	162,470	162,470	162,470	160,800	160,800	1,289,920			

#### E) FACULTY OF ENVIRONMENT AND RESOURCES DEVELOPMENT

DIPLOMA IN NATURAL RESO	URCES; DIP	LOMA IN EN	VIRONMENT	AL SCIENCE	Ε;		
DIPLOMA IN ECOTOURISM A	ND HOSPITA	LITY MANA	GEMENT				
DIPLOMA IN DRYLAND RESO	OURCE MANA	GEMENT -SE	LF SPONSOR	RED			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 3	TOTAL				
SEMESTERS	I	п	I	п	I	п	
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	648,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	12,600
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,200
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	10,020
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	13,500
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000
Total	122,720	122,720	126,470	126,470	126,470	126,470	751,320

N16-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN INTEGRATED FOREST RESOURCES MANAGEMENT;										
					ENI;					
N17- BACHELOR OF SCIENCE				-						
N15-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N WILDLIF	E ENTERPRIS	SE AND MAN	AGEMENT;						
N11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N NATURAL	RESOURCES	S AND MANA	GEMENT - R	EGULAR					
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL	
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	II	I	II	I	II		
Tuition	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	1,101,600	
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000	
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500	
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000	
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000	
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800	
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000	
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000	
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500	
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600	
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000	
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020	
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000	
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000	
Total	153,670	153,670	156,170	156,170	156,170	156,170	154,500	154,500	1,241,020	

NP16-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN INTEGRATED FOREST RESOURCES MANAGEMENT;												
NP17- BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN DRYLA	ND RESOURCE	ES MANAGE	MENT;	-							
NP15-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN WILDLI	IFE ENTERPR	ISE AND MA	NAGEMENT	;							
NP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN NATURAL RESOURCES AND MANAGEMENT - SELF SPONSORED												
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEAL	R 4	TOTAL			
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	П	I	II				
Tuition	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	1,296,000			
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500											
Registration	750											
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000			
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000			
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800			
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000			
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000			
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000			
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500			
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600			
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000			
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020			
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000			
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000			
Total	177,220	177,220	180,470	180,470	180,470	180,470	178,800	178,800	1,433,920			

NIA DA CHEL OD OF COLLINS		ACCUPATION OF	ENGES DESI	T 4 D					1
N12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE 1									
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,200
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	138,370	138,370	140,870	140,870	140,870	140,870	139,200	139,200	1,118,620

N12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ENVIRONMENTAL SCIENCES-SELF SPONSORED									
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA		YEA		YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	п	I	II	
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	159,720	158,720	162,470	162,470	162,470	162,470	160,800	160,800	1,289,920

6 N13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N ECOTOUR	RISM AND HO	OSPITALITY	MANAGEME	R				
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	П	I	П	
Tuition	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	102,000	816,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	117,970	117,970	120,470	120,470	120,470	120,470	118,800	118,800	955,420

NP13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN ECOTOU	ONSORED							
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	IR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	п	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	960,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	ı	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	135,220	135,220	138,470	138,470	138,470	138,470	136,800	136,800	1,097,920

N14-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE I	N GEOGRAF	PHY-REGULA	R						
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEAL	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	п	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	112,200	897,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	128,170	128,170	130,670	130,670	130,670	130,670	129,000	129,000	1,037,020

NP14-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN GEOGRAPHY-SELF SPONSORED											
CHARGES (KSH)		R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL		
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	п	I	II			
Tuition	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	132,000	1,056,000		
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000		
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000		
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000		
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000		
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800		
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000		
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000		
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000		
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500		
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600		
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000		
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020		
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000		
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000		
Total	147,220	147,220	150,470	150,470	150,470	150,470	148,800	148,800	1,193,920		

F) FACULTY OF AGRICULTURE											
1 ALL DIPLOMA COURSES - DI	PLOMA IN A	NIMAL SCIE	NCE;								
DIPLOMA IN FARM RESOUR	CE MANAGEN	MENT									
DIPLOMA IN DAIRY TECHNOLOGY; DIPLOMA IN HORTICULTURE - SELF SPONSORED											
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	IR 3	TOTAL				
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II					
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	648,000				
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500				
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500				
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	ı	-	-	-	2,000				
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	12,600				
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500				
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000				
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500				
Student ID	250	250	ı	-	-	_	500				
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,200				
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	10,020				
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500				
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	13,500				
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000				
Total	122,720	122,720	126,470	126,470	126,470	126,470	751,320				

2 K13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN DAIRY TECHNOLOGY & MANAGEMENT;

K110-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN SOIL ENVIRONMENT & LAND USE MANAGEMENT

K11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURE, K16-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN HORTICULTURE

K15-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN FOOD SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

K17-BACHELOR OF AGRIBUSINESS MANAGEMENT; K12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ANIMAL SCIENCE;

K18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURAL ECONOMICS - REGULAR

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	IR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	1,101,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	153,670	153,670	156,170	156,170	156,170	156,170	154,500	154,500	1,241,020

#### 3 KP13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN DAIRY TECHNOLOGY & MANAGEMENT;

KP110-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN SOIL ENVIRONMENT & LAND USE MANAGEMENT

KP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURE, KP16-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN HORTICULTURE

KP15-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN FOOD SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY

KP17-BACHELOR OF AGRIBUSINESS MANAGEMENT; KP12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ANIMAL SCIENCE;

KP18-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURAL ECONOMICS - SELF SPONSORED

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	п	I	П	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	1,296,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	1	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	177,220	177,220	180,470	180,470	180,470	180,470	178,800	178,800	1,433,920

#### G) FACULTY OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY

B11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERING, B12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN WATER AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING B13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN MANUFACTURING ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY; B14-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN INSTRUMENTATION AND CONTROL

B17-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ELECTRICAL & ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING - REGULAR

TERMS	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	YEAR 5		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	1	II	1	II	
Tuition	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	168,300	1,683,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	7,500
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	12,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	21,000
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	20,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	7,500
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	2,000
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	-	-	10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2500	2,500	2500	2,500	2500	-	-	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	22,500
Field Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	40,000
Total	186,770	186,770	189,270	189,270	189,270	189,270	185,100	185,100	185,100	185,100	1,871,020

2 BP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN AGRICULTURAL ENGINEERING, B12-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN WATER AND ENVIRONMENTAL ENGINEERING BP13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN MANUFACTURING ENGINEERING & TECHNOLOGY;

BP14-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN INSTRUMENTATION AND CONTROL

BP17-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE IN ELECTRICAL & ELECTRONICS ENGINEERING - SELF SPONSORED											
TERMS	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEAL	R 4	YEAR 5		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	п	1	II	1	II	
Tuition	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	198,000	1,980,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-		-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	7,500
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	12,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-		-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	21,000
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	20,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	7,500
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	2,000
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-		-	10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2500	2,500	2500	2,500	2500	-	-		-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	22,500
Field Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	40,000
Total	215,720	215,720	218,970	218,970	218,970	218,970	214,800	214,800	214,800	214,800	2,166,520

3 B11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN AGRICUI	TURAL ENG	INEERING,B1	2-BACHELO	OR OF SCIENC	CE IN WATER	AND ENVIRO	NMENTAL 1	ENGINEERING		
B13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN MANUFA	CTURING EN	GINEERING &	& TECHNOL	OGY;						
B14-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN INSTRUM	ENTATION A	ND CONTRO	L							
B17-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	IN ELECTRI	CAL & ELEC	TRONICS EN	GINEERING	- REGULAR-	APPLICABLE	TO 2025 COH	ORT			
TERMS	YEAR 1	CHARGES (I	YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		YEAR 5		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	П	1	II	1	II	
Tuition	168300	168300	168300	168300	168300	168300	168300	168300	168300	168300	1683000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	1000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	1500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	7500
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	12500
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	2000
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	21000
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	12500
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	20000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	7500
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	2000
Laboratory	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	12500
Field Attachment-1	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	0	0	10020
Field Attachment-2	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	0	0	10020
Internal Attachment	2500	2500	2500	2500	2500	2500	0	0	0	0	15000
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	22500
Field Visits	0	0	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	40000
Total	188440	188440	190940	190940	190940	190940	185100	185100	185100	185100	Va 1881040
1									18.1	Go to	PC setting

DD11 DACHELOD OF SCIENCE	IN ACDICE	TTIDAL EN	CINEEDING I	DIA DACHEL	OR OF CCIEN	CE IN WATE	D AND ENVIO	ONNENTAL	ENCINEEDING		<del></del>
BP11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE						NCE IN WATE	K AND ENVIR	ONMENTAL	ENGINEERING	•	
BP13-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE					LOGY;						
BP14-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE											-
BP17-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE		ICAL & ELE		NGINEERIN		NSORED-APP		2025 COHO			
	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		YEAR 5		TOTAL
SEMESTERS 1	I	П	I	II	I	II	_	II	_	II	
Tuition	198000	198000	198000	198000	198000	198000	198000	198000	198000	198000	198000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	100
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	200
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	50
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200
Laboratory	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250
Field Attachment-1	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	0	0	1002
Field Attachment-2	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	0	0	1002
Internal Attachment	2500	2500	2500	2500	2500	2500	0	0	0	0	1500
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250
Field Visits	0	0	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	4000
Total	217390	217390	220640	220640	220640	220640	214800	214800	214800	214800	217654

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEAI	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	п	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	122,400	979,20
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,00
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,50
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,00
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,00
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,80
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,00
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,00
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	50
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,60
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,00
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	0	-	10,02
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,00
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,00
Total	138,370	138,370	140,870	140,870	140,870	140,870	139,200	139,200	1,118,62

BP15-BACHELOR OF INDUSTR						D.4			TOTAL
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA		YEA		YEA	K 3	YEAL	K 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	144,000	1,152,00
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,00
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,80
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,60
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	0	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,00
Total	159,220	159,220	162,470	162,470	162,470	162,470	160,800	160,800	1,289,92

#### H) FACULTY OF COMMERCE

# 1 ALL DIPLOMA COURSES DIPLOMA IN PROCUREMENT AND SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT DIPLOMA IN BUSINESS MANAGEMENT

DIPLOMA	IN HUN	IAN RESC	OURCE MA	ANAGEMEN	T - SELF	SPONSORED

CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	72,000	432,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	1	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	12,600
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	4,500
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,200
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	13,500
Total	83,800	83,800	82,550	82,550	82,550	82,550	497,800

C12-BACHELOR OF COMMERCE, C14-BACHELOR OFENTREPRENEURSHIP & SMALL BUSINESS MANAGEMENT;											
C13-BACHELOR OF PROCURE	MENT & SUI	PPLY CHAIN	MANAGEME	NT- REGULA	ıR						
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL		
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	п	I	II			
Tuition	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	734,400		
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000		
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500		
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000		
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000		
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000		
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800		
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000		
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000		
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000		
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500		
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600		
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000		
Total	104,850	104,850	102,350	102,350	102,350	102,350	102,350	102,350	823,800		

CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEA	R 3	YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	II	I	II	101112
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	864,00
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,00
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,00
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,00
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,80
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,00
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,00
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	50
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,6
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,0
Total	120,300	120,300	118,550	118,550	118,550	118,550	118,550	118,550	951,90

						i						
	12-BACHELOR OF COMMERCE, C14-BACHELOR OFENTREPRENEURSHIP & SMALL BUSINESS MANAGEMENT;											
C13-BACHELOR OF PROCURE	EMENT & SU	PPLY CHAIN	MANAGEME	NT- REGULA	AR-APPLICAL	BE TO 2025 C	OHORT					
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL			
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	II	I	П	I	II				
Tuition	91800	91800	91800	91800	91800	91800	91800	91800	734400			
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	1000			
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	0	0	0	0	0	0	1500			
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000			
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000			
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	2000			
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	16800			
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000			
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	16000			
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000			
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	500			
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1600			
Field Attachment	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	10020			
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	18000			
Total	106520	106520	104020	104020	104020	104020	102350	102350	833820			

CP12-BACHELOR OF COMME	RCE, CP14-B	ACHELOR O	FENTREPRE	NEURSHIP &	SMALL BUS	INESS MANA	GEMENT;		
CP13-BACHELOR OF PROCUR	EMENT & ST	UPPLY CHAI	N MANAGEM	ENT- SELF S	PONSORED-A	APPLICABLE	TO 2025 COH	ORT	
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	108000	108000	108000	108000	108000	108000	108000	108000	864000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charges	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	1000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	2000
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	16800
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10000
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	16000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6000
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1600
Field Attachment	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	10020
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	18000
Total	121970	121970	120220	120220	120220	120220	118550	118550	961920

#### I) FACULTY OF LAW

L11-BACHELOR OF LAWS - RI	GULAR								
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	91,800	734,400
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Judicial Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	-	15,000
Total	107,350	107,350	109,850	109,850	109,850	109,850	107,350	107,350	868,800

LP11-BACHELOR OF LAWS - S	FI F CDONG	OPED							
			X/E A	D 4	375.4	D 4	37F A	D 4	TOTAL
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA		YEA		YEA		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	п	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	864,00
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge:	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,00
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,00
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,0
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,0
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,8
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,0
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,0
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,0
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	5
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,6
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,0
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,0
Judicial Practice	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	2,500	-	-	15,0
Total	122,800	122,800	126,050	126,050	126,050	126,050	123,550	123,550	996,9

#### J) FACULTY OF VETERINARY MEDICINE AND SURGERY

1 V12-BACHELOR OF VETERIN	ARY MEDIC	INE AND SU	RGERY(REG	ULAR) - APP	LICABLE TO	COHORT 20	23									
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1	,	,	YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4				YEAR 5		TOTAL
TERMS	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	
Tuition	137,700	137,700		137,700	137,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	######	239,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	1,989,000
<b>CUE-Quality Assurance Charge</b>	500	500	ı	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	1	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	7,500
Medical	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	12,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	21,000
Library	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	20,000
Activity	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	7,500
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	2,000
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	•	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	22,500
Field Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	40,000
Total	156,170	156,170	-	158,670	158,670	-	260,670	260,670	-	######	256,500	-	256,500	256,500	-	2,177,020

VP12-BACHELOR OF VETERI	NARY MED	ICINE AND	SURGERY - (	(SELF SPON	SORED) - AF	PLICABLE T	о сонокт	2023								
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4			YEAR 5			TOTAL
TERMS	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	II	Ш	I	II	III	I	II	III	
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	2,340,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750		750	750	-	750	750	-	7,500
Medical	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	12,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	21,000
Library	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	20,000
Activity	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	7,500
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200		200	200	-	200	200	-	2,000
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670		-	-	-	-		-	10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	22,500
Field Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	40,000
Total	125,720	125,720	108,000	128,970	128,970	108,000	208,970	208,970	188,000	204,800	204,800	188,000	204,800	204,800	188,000	2,526,520

V12-BACHELOR OF VETERINA	ARV MEDICE	NE AND SHE	CERVÆFCII	LAR)												
CHARGES (KSH)	IKI MEDICI	YEAR 1	GERT(REGU.	LAK)	YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4				YEAR 5		TOTAL
TERMS	T	П	Ш	T	II II	Ш	T	II	Ш	I I	П	Ш	1	II	Ш	TOTAL
Tuition	239,700	239,700		239,700	239,700		239,700	239,700		######	239,700	- III	239,700	239,700	-	2,397,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Charge	500	500		ŕ				-			•			-		1,000
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750		-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	7,500
Registration		1,250	-			-		1,250	-	1.250		-		1,250	-	
Medical	1,250		-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	12,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	21,000
Library	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	20,000
Activity	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	7,500
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	2,000
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	_	2,500	2,500	-	-	-	-	-	-	_	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	22,500
Field Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	40,000
Total	258,170	258,170	-	260,670	260,670	-	260,670	260,670	-	######	256,500	-	256,500	256,500	-	2,585,020

3 FACULTY OF VETERINARY	MEDICINE	AND SURG	ERY-REGUL	AR-APPLIC	ABE TO 2024	COHORT										
V12-BACHELOR OF VETERIN	ARY MEDIC	CINE AND ST	URGERY(RE	GULAR)												
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4				YEAR 5		TOTAL
TERMS	I	II	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	II	III	I	П	III	
Tuition	239,700	239,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	239,700	239,700	-	2,397,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
<b>KUCCPS-Placement Charges</b>	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	1	750	750	-	750	750	-	7,500
Medical	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	12,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	•	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	•	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	21,000
Library	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	•	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	•	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	20,000
Activity	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	•	750	750	-	750	750	-	7,500
Student ID	250	250	_	-	-	-	-	-	1	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	•	200	200	-	200	200	-	2,000
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	1	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-		-	-	-	-	10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	2,500	2,500	-	-		-	-	-	-	15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	•	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	22,500
Field Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	40,000
Total	258,170	258,170	-	260,670	260,670	-	260,670	260,670	-	256,500	256,500	-	256,500	256,500	-	2,585,020

CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4			YEAR 5			TOTAL
TERMS	I	II	Ш	I	II	Ш	ī	II	III	I I	п	Ш	ILAKS	п	Ш	TOTAL
Tuition	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	188,000	2,820,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	,	100,000	100,000	100,000	100,000	100,000	100,000	100,000	100,000	100,000	100,000	100,000	100,000	100,000	100,000	1,000
Registration	750	750	-	750	750		750	750		750	750		750	750		7,500
Medical	1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250		12,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000		1,200	1,200		1,250	1,200		1,200	1,200		1,200	1,200		2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	_	2,100	2,100	_	2,100	2,100		2,100	2,100	_	2,100	2,100		21,000
Library	1,250	1,250	_	1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250		12,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	_	2,000	2,000	_	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000		20,000
Activity	750	750		750	750		750	750		750	750		750	750		7,500
Student ID	250	250		-	750		750			-	-		750	750		500
Students Union	200	200		200	200		200	200		200	200		200	200		2,000
Laboratory	1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250		1,250	1,250		12,500
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	_	1,670	1,670		1,670	1,670		- 1,200	- 1,200			1,250		10,020
Internal Attachment	2,500	2,500		2,500	2,500		2,500	2,500		-	-					15,000
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	_	2,250	2,250	_	2,250	2,250		2,250	2,250		2,250	2,250		22,500
Field Visits	2,200	2,200	_	5,000	5,000	_	5,000	5,000	_	5,000	5,000		5,000	5,000		40,000
Total	206,220	205,220	188,000	208,970	208,970	188,000	208,970	208,970	188,000	204,800	204,800	188,000	204,800	204,800	188,000	3,006,520
10111	200,220	200,220	100,000	200,570	2000770	100,000	2005.0	200,570	100,000	201,000	201,000	100,000	201,000	201,000	100,000	- 0,000,020
FACULTY OF VETERINARY N	ÆDICINE A	ND SURGER	Y													
V12-BACHELOR OF VETERI	NARY MEDI	CINE AND S	URGERY(RE	GULAR)-AP	PLICABLE T	O 2025 COI	IORT									
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		CHARGES				YEAR 3			YEAR 4			YEAR 5			TOTAL
TERMS	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	II	III	I	П	III	
Tuition	239700	239700	0	239700	239700	0	239700	239700	0	239700	239700	0	239700	239700	0	239700
CUE-Quality Assurance Cha	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	100
KUCCPS-Placement Charges	750	750	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	150
Registration	750	750	0	750	750	0	750	750	0	750	750	0	750	750	0	750
				,			/50	/50	_	,,,,						
Medical	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250
	1250 1000	1250 1000	0			0			0			0	1250 0	1250 0	0	1250 200
Medical			0			0			0			0	1250 0 2100	1250 0 2100	0	
Medical Caution Money	1000	1000	0	1250 0	1250 0	0 0	1250 0	1250 0	0 0	1250 0	1250 0	0 0 0	0	0	0 0 0	200
Medical Caution Money Material Development	1000 2100	1000 2100	0 0	1250 0 2100	1250 0 2100	0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100	1250 0 2100	0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100	1250 0 2100	0 0 0	0 2100	0 2100	0 0 0 0	200 2100
Medical Caution Money Material Development Library	1000 2100 1250	1000 2100 1250	0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000	1250 0 2100 1250	0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250	1250 0 2100 1250	0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250	1250 0 2100 1250	0 0 0 0	0 2100 1250	0 2100 1250	0 0 0 0	200 2100 1250
Medical Caution Money Material Development Library Examinations	1000 2100 1250 2000	1000 2100 1250 2000	0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000	1250 0 2100 1250 2000	0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000	1250 0 2100 1250 2000	0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000	1250 0 2100 1250 2000	0 0 0 0 0	0 2100 1250 2000	0 2100 1250 2000	0 0 0 0 0	200 2100 1250 2000
Medical Caution Money Material Development Library Examinations Activity	1000 2100 1250 2000 750	1000 2100 1250 2000 750	0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750	1250 0 2100 1250 2000	0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000	1250 0 2100 1250 2000	0 0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0	0 0 0 0 0	0 2100 1250 2000	0 2100 1250 2000	0 0 0 0 0 0	200 2100 1250 2000 750
Medical Caution Money Material Development Library Examinations Activity Student ID	1000 2100 1250 2000 750 250	1000 2100 1250 2000 750 250 200 1250	0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750	0 0 0 0 0 0	0 2100 1250 2000 750	0 2100 1250 2000 750	0 0 0 0 0 0 0	200 2100 1250 2000 750 50
Medical Caution Money Material Development Library Examinations Activity Student ID Students Union	1000 2100 1250 2000 750 250 200	1000 2100 1250 2000 750 250	0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200	0 2100 1250 2000 750 0	000000000000000000000000000000000000000	200 2100 1250 2000 750 50
Medical Caution Money Material Development Library Examinations Activity Student ID Students Union Laboratory	1000 2100 1250 2000 750 250 200 1250	1000 2100 1250 2000 750 250 200 1250	0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200	0 2100 1250 2000 750 0	000000000000000000000000000000000000000	200 2100 1250 2000 750 50 2000 1250 2004
Medical Caution Money Material Development Library Examinations Activity Student ID Students Union Laboratory Field Attachment	1000 2100 1250 2000 750 250 200 1250 3340	1000 2100 1250 2000 750 250 200 1250 3340	0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250 3340	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250 3340	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250 3340	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250 3340	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200	0 2100 1250 2000 750 0	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	200 2100 1250 2000 750 50 200 1250 2004 1500
Medical Caution Money Material Development Library Examinations Activity Student ID Students Union Laboratory Field Attachment Internal Attachment	1000 2100 1250 2000 750 250 200 1250 3340 2500	1000 2100 1250 2000 750 250 200 1250 3340 2500	0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250 3340 2500	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250 3340 2500	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250 3340 2500	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250 3340 2500	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250 0 0	1250 0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250 0	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250 0	0 2100 1250 2000 750 0 200 1250 0	0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0 0	200 2100 1250 2000 750 50 200 1250

_	VP12-BACHELOR OF VETER	INADVACED	ICINE AND	CUDCEDY	CEL E CDON	COPER ADDI	ICADI E TO	MAS COHO	DT								
-			TCINE AND			SUKED-APPI	ICABLE IO		K1		*****			**************************************			TOTAL
-	CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		CHARGES	YEAR 2			YEAR 3			YEAR 4			YEAR 5			TOTAL
	TERMS	I	П	Ш	I		Ш	I	П	Ш	I		Ш	I	П	Ш	i
	Tuition	188000	188000	188000	188000	188000	188000	188000	188000	188000	188000	188000	188000	188000	188000	188000	2820000
	CUE-Quality Assurance Cha		0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	1000
	Registration	750	750	0	750	750	0	750	750	0	750	750	0	750	750	0	7500
	Medical	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	12500
	Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	2000
	Material Development	2100	2100	0	2100	2100	0	2100	2100	0	2100	2100	0	2100	2100	0	21000
	Library	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	12500
	Examinations	2000	2000	0	2000	2000	0	2000	2000	0	2000	2000	0	2000	2000	0	20000
	Activity	750	750	0	750	750	0	750	750	0	750	750	0	750	750	0	7500
	Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	500
	Students Union	200	200	0	200	200	0	200	200	0	200	200	0	200	200	0	2000
	Laboratory	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	1250	1250	0	12500
	Field Attachment	3340	3340	0	3340	3340	0	3340	3340	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	20040
	Internal Attachment	2500	2500	0	2500	2500	0	2500	2500	0	0	0	0	0	0	0	15000
	ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	0	2250	2250	0	2250	2250	0	2250	2250	0	2250	2250	0	22500
	Field Visits	0	0	0	5000	5000	0	5000	5000	0	5000	5000	0	5000	5000	0	40000
	Total	207890	206890	188000	210640	210640	188000	210640	210640	188000	204800	204800	188000	204800	204800	188000	3016540
				I	l	ı											!

7 V11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	E IN ANIMA	L HEALTH N	<b>IANAGEMEN</b>	NT (REGULA	R)				
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	П	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	1,101,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
<b>KUCCPS-Placement Charges</b>	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	835	835	835	835	1,670	1,670	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	153,670	153,670	155,335	155,335	155,335	155,335	156,170	156,170	1,241,020

8 VP11-BACHELOR OF SCIEN	CE IN ANIM	AL HEALTH	MANAGEM	ENT (SELF S	PONSORED)				
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	IR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R3	YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	П	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	1,296,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	•	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	•	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	•	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	835	835	835	835	1,670	1,670	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	177,220	177,220	179,635	179,635	179,635	179,635	180,470	180,470	1,433,920

DIPLOMA IN ANIMAL HEAL	TH MANAGE	MENT - SEL	FSPONSOR	ED			
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	AR 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	П	I	П	
Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	648,000
Registration	750	750	1,500	-	1,500	-	4,500
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,200	2,000	2,200	2,000	12,600
Library	1,250	1,250	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	12,000
Activity	750	750	1,000	500	1,000	500	4,500
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	400	-	400	-	1,200
Field Attachmemt	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	10,020
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,500	1,000	1,500	1,000	7,500
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,500	2,000	2,500	2,000	13,500
Fields Visits	•	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	20,000
Total	122,720	122,720	128,770	124,170	128,770	124,170	751,320

#### K.) FACULTY OF HEALTH SCIENCES

1 H14-BACHELOR OF SCIENC	E IN CLINIC	CAL MEDICI	NE										
H13-BACHELOR OF SCIENC	E IN NURSI	NG - REGUL	AR										
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4			TOTAL
TERMS	I	п	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	п	Ш	I	II	III	
Tuition	137,700	137,700	-	137,700	137,700	-	137,700	137,700	-	137,700	137,700	-	1,101,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
<b>KUCCPS-Placement Charges</b>	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-		-	-	-	-	-		-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	16,000
Activity	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-		-	500
Students Union	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	10,000
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	30,000
Total	153,670	153,670	-	156,170	156,170	-	156,170	156,170	-	154,500	154,500	-	1,241,020

E	HP14-BACHELOR OF SCIEN	OF IN CLIN	ICAL MEDIC	TATE										
-	HP13-BACHELOR OF SCIEN	CE IN NURS		SPONSORE	J .									
-+	CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1		,	YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4			TOTAL
Ľ	TERMS	I	п	Ш	I	II	III	I	II	Ш	I	II	III	
ď	Tuition	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	108,000	1,296,000
	CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	1	-	1,000
	Registration	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	6,000
	Medical	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	10,000
	Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
	Material Development	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	16,800
	Library	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	10,000
- [	Examinations	2,000	2,000		2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	16,000
- [	Activity	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	6,000
	Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
	Students Union	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	1,600
- [	Laboratory	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	10,000
- [	Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-	-	-	10,020
Ī	ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	18,000
-	Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	30,000
Г	Total	123,220	123,220	108,000	126,470	126,470	108,000	126,470	126,470	108,000	124,800	124,800	108,000	1,433,920

H11-BACHELOR OF SCIENC		*							
CHARGES (KSH)	YEA	R 1	YEA	R 2	YEA	R 3	YEAL	TOTAL	
SEMESTERS	I	II	I	П	I	II	I	II	
Tuition	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	137,700	1,101,600
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
<b>KUCCPS-Placement Charges</b>	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,500
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	153,670	153,670	156,170	156,170	156,170	156,170	154,500	154,500	1,241,020

HP11-BACHELOR OF SCIEN	CE IN FOOI	DS. NUTRITIO	ON AND DIE	TETICS- SEI	F SPONSOR	RED			
CHARGES (KSH)		IR 1	YEA		YEA		YEA	R 4	TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	II	I	П	I	II	
Tuition	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	162,000	1,296,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	1,000
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Medical	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	2,000
Material Development	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	2,100	16,800
Library	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Examinations	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	16,000
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	6,000
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	500
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	1,600
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	1,250	10,000
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	1,670	-	-	10,020
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	2,250	18,000
Fields Visits	-	-	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	30,000
Total	177,220	177,220	180,470	180,470	180,470	180,470	178,800	178,800	1,433,920

H11-BACHELOR OF SCIENCE	E IN FOOD	s, NUTRITIC	N AND DIET	ETICS- REG	ULAR-APPL	ICABLE TO 2	025 COHOR	T	
CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	П	I	П	I	П	
Tuition	137700	137700	137700	137700	137700	137700	137700	137700	11016
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	10
<b>KUCCPS-Placement Charges</b>	750	750	0	0	0	0	0	0	15
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	60
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	100
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	20
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	168
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	100
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	160
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	60
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	5
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	16
Field Attachment	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	100
Laboratory	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	100
Field Attachment	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	100
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	180
Fields Visits	0	0	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	300
Total	155340	155340	157840	157840	157840	157840	154500	154500	12510

CHARGES (KSH)	YEAR 1		YEAR 2		YEAR 3		YEAR 4		TOTAL
SEMESTERS	I	П	I	П	I	П	I	П	
Tuition	162000	162000	162000	162000	162000	162000	162000	162000	1296
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	0	0	0	0	0	0	]
Registration	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	(
Medical	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10
Caution Money	1000	1000	0	0	0	0	0	0	2
Material Development	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	2100	10
Library	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10
Examinations	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	2000	10
Activity	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	750	(
Student ID	250	250	0	0	0	0	0	0	
Students Union	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	200	]
Field Attachment	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	10
Laboratory	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	1250	10
Field Attachment	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	1670	0	0	10
ICT & Internet Charges	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	2250	18
Fields Visits	0	0	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	5000	30
Total	178890	178890	182140	182140	182140	182140	178800	178800	1443

H12-BACHELOR OF MEDICINE AND BACHELOR OF SURGERY (REGULAR) - APPLICABLE TO COHORT 2023																
	NE AND BA		SURGERY	(REGULAR)		LE TO COH	OKI 2023									
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4			YEAR 5			YEAR 6
TERMS	I	П	III	I	П	III	I	П	III	I	П	III	I	II	Ш	I
Tuition	153,000	153,000	-	153,000	153,000	-	153,000	153,000	-	153,000	153,000	-	153,000	153,000	-	153,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
<b>KUCCPS-Placement Charges</b>	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
Registration	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750
Medical	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
Material Development	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100
Library	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000
Activity	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
Students Union	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000
Total	168,970	168,970	1	171,470	171,470	-	171,470	171,470	_	169,800	169,800	-	169,800	169,800	-	169,800

8 HP12-BACHELOR OF MEDICINE AND BACHELOR OF SURGERY (SELF SPONSORED)-APPLICABLE TO COHORT 2023																
TERMS		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4	CH	ARGES (K	YEAR 5			YEAR 6
SEMESTERS	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	II	III	I	П	III	I
Tuition	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000	120,000
<b>CUE-Quality Assurance Char</b>	500	500	-	-	-	-	-		-	-		-	-	-	-	-
Registration	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	1	750	750	-	750	750	-	750
Medical	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	1	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
Material Development	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100
Library	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	1	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000
Activity	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-		-	-		-	-	-	-	-
Students Union	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-		-	-	-	-	-
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000
Total	135,220	135,220	120,000	138,470	138,470	120,000	138,470	138,470	120,000	136,800	136,800	120,000	136,800	136,800	120,000	136,800

H12-BACHELOR OF MEDICI	NE AND BA	CHELOR OF	FSURGERY	- REGULAR	-APPLICABL	E TO 2024 C	OHORT									
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4			YEAR 5			YEAR 6
TERMS	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	П	III	I	Π	Ш	I	П	III	I
Tuition	306,000	306,000	-	306,000	306,000	-	306,000	306,000	-	306,000	306,000	-	306,000	306,000	-	306,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Char	500	500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
<b>KUCCPS-Placement Charges</b>	750	750	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
Registration	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750
Medical	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
Material Development	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100
Library	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000
Activity	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
Students Union	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	-	200
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000
Total	321,970	321,970	1	324,470	324,470	-	324,470	324,470	-	322,800	322,800	-	322,800	322,800	-	322,800

10 HP12-BACHELOR OF MEDIC	INE AND B	ACHELOR (	OF SURGER	Y - SELF SP	ONSORED-A	PPLICABLE	TO 2024 COI	HORT								
CHARGES (KSH)		YEAR 1			YEAR 2			YEAR 3		YEAR 4			YEAR 5			YEAR 6
SEMESTERS	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	П	Ш	I	II	Ш	I	П	Ш	I
Tuition	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000	240,000
CUE-Quality Assurance Char		500	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
Registration	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	-	750
Medical	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250
Caution Money	1,000	1,000	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-	-
Material Development	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100	2,100	-	2,100
Library	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250
Examinations	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000	2,000	-	2,000
Activity	750	750	-	750	750	-	750	750	ı	750	750	-	750	750	1	750
Student ID	250	250	-	-	-	-	-	-	ı	•	1	-	-	-	•	-
Students Union	200	200	-	200	200	-	200	200	ı	200	200	-	200	200	•	200
Laboratory	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	1	1,250	1,250	-	1,250	1,250	-	1,250
Field Attachment	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	-	1,670	1,670	•			-	-	-	•	-
ICT & Internet Charges	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250	2,250	-	2,250
Fields Visits	-	-	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000	5,000	-	5,000
Total	255,220	255,220	240,000	258,470	258,470	240,000	258,470	258,470	240,000	256,800	256,800	240,000	256,800	256,800	240,000	256,800

	OTHER CHARGES			
i	Graduation costs(Convocation fee & Gov	Doctorate	7,500	Once
ii	Graduation costs(Convocation fee & Gov			Once
iii	Graduation costs(Convocation fee & Gov		•	Once
iv	Graduation costs(Convocation fee & Gov			Once
v	Graduation costs(Convocation fee & Gov	_		Once
vi	Alumni	All	•	Once
vii	Graduation Gown/Regalia	Doctorate		Once
viii	Graduation Gown/Regalia	Masters		Once
	_		•	
ix	Graduation Gown/Regalia	Bachelors		Once
x	Graduation Gown/Regalia	Diploma	1,000	Once
		/Certificat		
xi	Certificate Storage fees		1,200	Per annum
xii	Certificate Correction		2,000	Per certificate
xiii	Certificate Verification		1,000	Per certificate
xiv	Subsequent Issue of Transcripts		600	Per Set
xv	Resit Registration		500	Per Session
xvi	Resit Fee		1,000	Per C.F
xvii	Credit Transfer Application Fees		1,000	
xviii			500	Per C.F
xix	Interfaculty Transfer		1,000	
xx	Revocation of Interfaculty Transfer		1,000	
xxi	International Internship Application		5,000	per annum
xxii	Certificate & Transcripts Certification			Per Set
-	-			
1	Reinstatement of Overstayed Students			Per Year
xxiv	Breakage/ Damage to Property		5 Times the	Cost

#### NOTE:

- a) Rates for Non East African students are 30% Higher that the Local Fees indicated above
- b) The new fee structure is effective with Cohort 2023 starting Academic Year 2023/2024
- c) The new graduation charges are effective from 47th Graduation Ceremony